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A Message from Miss Smithson 

 

Pirate play! 

Wow! Our pirate inspired play has been so much fun. 

We have enjoyed two busy DT days making aprons ready for baking and making  

pneumatic toys. 

We have had a huge focus on outdoor learning and our 

forest schools this half term and we are all absolutely  

loving it. It is brilliant to see such wonderful smiles from 

all our children! 

 

We recently had our safeguarding audit from the Trust. The 

school was commended on our astounding  

safeguarding practice with many ‘outstanding’ features  

identified.  

 

Thank you for your continued support by following Covid 

guidance. We really do appreciate all your help in keeping 

school open. 

Have a lovely, restful half term. 



Pyjamarama! 

We had a fun filled day of books with breakfast, workshops from a  

theatre director and starting our reading scrap books!    

 

       

Our computing curriculum in action  

 

 

Mrs Colbert 

 

 

 

Mrs Colbert is our new 

After School Club  

Co-ordinator. Mrs Colbert 

also supports in  

Woodpeckers on an  

afternoon. 

Kingfishers have shown excellent teamwork and 

accuracy when making their moving toys! 



We are delighted to introduce our new wraparound care—’The Nest’ 

*New 

pricing 

Breakfast club will offer cereal, toast and fruit. 

After school club will offer bagels, fruit and a biscuit snack. 



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

28th May - Break up for half term. 

 

7th June – School reopens 

 

W/C 7th June - Culture fortnight 

 

W/C 14th June—Parents evening.  
(More information to follow) 

 

15th June - Virtual Young Voices 

 

18th June - Art day 

 

30th June - SRE policy parent  

consultation (More information to follow) 

 

12th July - Careers week 

 

16th July– School reports to parents 

 

23rd July - Break up for summer 

Owls created some impressive stop  

motion animations. 
 

 

 

Polite reminder 

To ensure we keep our children safe, 

please can we remind parents not to 

park on the zig-zag lines outside of 

school at drop off and pick.  

Thank you. 

We have been working with the NSPCC 

and learning about their speak out stay 

safe campaign.  
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